
$469,000 - 335 Russell Street, Midland
MLS® #S11959886 

$469,000
2 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family on 0 Acres

Midland, Midland, Ontario

Charming & Move-In Ready Home in Midland!
Welcome to 335 Russell St, a beautifully
updated and tastefully decorated home in a
prime Midland location. This inviting
2-bedroom, 1-bathroom home offers modern
comfort with thoughtful upgrades
throughout.The recently renovated kitchen
features a new fridge with an ice maker ('22),
perfect for entertaining and everyday
convenience. The renovated 4-piece bathroom
boasts a luxurious soaker tub with jets, ideal
for unwinding after a long day. New light
fixtures and a fresh coat of paint throughout
enhance the homes bright and welcoming feel.
Step outside and enjoy the covered front
porch, a cozy retreat even on rainy days. The
fully fenced yard provides a safe and private
space, perfect for children and pets to play.
BBQ hookup on the deck is ready for summer
gatherings. Additional updates include air duct
cleaning in 2022 for improved air quality and
comfort. This low-maintenance home is truly
move-in ready!  Located just minutes from
Georgian Bay, schools, parks, and local
amenities, it offers both convenience and
charm.  Dont miss this fantastic opportunity!
Book your showing today! (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # S11959886

Price $469,000



Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 1.00

Acres 0.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type House

Community Information

Address 335 Russell Street

Subdivision Midland

City Midland

Province Ontario

Postal Code L4R3A5

Amenities

Features Level lot, Level

Parking Spaces 2

Parking No Garage

Interior

Appliances Dryer, Stove, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Natural gas Forced air

Cooling Central air conditioning

# of Stories 2

Exterior

Exterior Vinyl siding

Lot Description 32.6 x 94 FT|under 1/2 acre

Foundation Stone, Block

Listing Details

Listing Office RE/MAX HALLMARK CHAY REALTY
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